
To whom it may concern, 

 

          On July 18th, I was to attend and make an appearance at an event hosted 

by the Hoi Mu Do Organization at Fortune Garden. I want to extend my deepest 

apologies to the Hoi Mu Do Organization as well as the Vietnamese Community 

of the Greater Washington DC Metropolitan Area that I was not able to attend. 

That Saturday morning, my flight had a delay causing me to miss my two 

connections on the way back home. This delay affected my time of arrival and I 

was not able to get back in time for the event. And for that I am truly sorry. 

Please accept my sincerest apologies for the hassle and confusion.  

 

~ Ngoc Anh Vi !


